Weekly Family Update
Week of December 9 - 13, 2024

Hello KOTR Families!

Welcome to our school weekly newsletter! We are pleased to share some exciting updates and
important information with you.

From the Classroom:

Students in M Millen’s class were geocaching this past Friday. What is geocaching? It is an
outdoor activity where participants use GPS devices to locate various hidden caches based on
coordinates. Students were developing skills in French oral and written communication and
reading, orienteering, cooperation, and leadership. Thank you to the School Council for
purchasing the GPS units for us!
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Our grades 3, 4, and 5 bordenball teams made us proud this week - not only performing at a
high level, but being gracious hosts to neighbouring school teams. A big thank you to Mme
Baker for organizing the two days of events and to our coaches Mme Kosloski and Mme
Zahorka.

ICYMI (In case you missed it):

Toonie Tuesday is THIS WEEK! December 12th and 13th.

Our Coyote News crew published their first edition of our student-led school newspaper.

Check out our vermicomposter in the lobby.

Please check the lost and found ASAP - all items left behind will be donated after

December 20th.

e Our Christmas concert will be at 8:30am Wednesday, December 18th. Parents of those
performing are welcome to attend.

e The following are on School Cash Online to order - round 2 of hot lunches, and KOTR

clothing.

Please see the KOTR Family Calendar for Upcoming Events!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara
Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Rideau PS



https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/home
https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/

